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Monday, April 8th, 2024

Dear Mayor Mills and the Council for the Town of Shelburne,

Centre Dufferin District High School has had the privilege of hosting the Boys' and Girls' CWOSSA

Rugby Championships. This year is the second year of a two year commitment. Last year our girls

team placed third in the province at OFSAA for a second consecutive season and we have seen

several of our athletes go on to represent Ontario and Canada at the National and lnternational level

as well as receive scholarships and opportunity at both College and University programs.

This regional championship will showcase our school, athletic talent as well as the town of Shelburne.

To minimize impact on learning and school interruptions, we are hoping to have access to the

Washrooms and Pavilion during this Tournament. We have completed the Faculty of Use Application

and we are looking for the Town's support to reduce costs by allowing us access to these facilities

free of charge.

The dates for the tournament are as follows

Girls CWOSSA - May 22 (7:30am - 4pm) & May 24 (10am - 2pm)

Boys CWOSSA - May 27 (7:3Oam - 4pm) & May 29 (10am -2pm)

Regardless of the Council's decision we would encourage you to come watch some of the Royals in

action this spring. Thank you in advance for your consideration.

?^lvtck (PJ Ango
Teacher & Guidance Counsellor
Centre Dufferin District High School
150 Fourth Avenue
Shelburne, ON


